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Dear ASDA Workers 
 
On Monday, 8th December 2008,  representatives from the Union met with 
Wakefield Environmental Health Department.  Wakefield is the primary or lead 
Environmental Health Department for ASDA nationally.  
 
We have raised serious concerns about the failure to properly manage safety in 
ASDA, particularly in Stores where the Company continue to resist the 
appointment of safety representatives. 
 
We are awaiting feedback and members will be kept advised of developments.  
 
The Union is determined to ensure ASDA starts to properly comply with the 
Health and Safety at Work Act. 

 

 
 

GARY SMITH 
NATIONAL SECRETARY 


